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Updated questions and answers – 02 

Q. The Playing Field should be protected and should never have been an option. Who 

decided this?  

A. The deed of dedication to Fields in Trust is dated 5
th

 April 2013. The deed provides for 

disposal or alternative use of the dedicated land providing that other land is dedicated in 

exchange. The stakeholder members involved in the co-production group (following the 

listening & engagement exercise) decided that the playing field site should be included as an 

option for public consultation.  

 


